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PRESS RELEASE NO. 9-2025 

April 7, 2025 
 

TELEPHONE SERVICE INTERRUPTION AT THE 
DISTRICT COURT OF THE VIRGIN ISLANDS-ST. CROIX DIVISION 

 
Please be advised there is a telephone service interruption at the District Court of the Virgin 

Islands in the Division of St. Croix. 
 
Accordingly, should assistance be required, please contact the Clerk’s Office in the Division of 

St. Thomas and St. John at (340) 774-0640. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that this service interruption may cause. 

 
 
 

For more information, please contact: 
Glenda L. Lake, Esquire 

Clerk of Court 
District Court of the Virgin Islands 
5500 Veteran’s Drive, Suite 310 

Charlotte Amalie, U.S. Virgin Islands 00802 
Phone: (340) 774-0640 

        Fax: (340) 775-8075 
Email: glenda_lake@vid.uscourts.gov 
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